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For publication on or after April 11, 2025 - 



Bexar Appraial District 2025 Notices of Appraised Value

On April 11, 2025, the Bexar Appraisal District (BCAD) mailed the 2025 Notices of Appraised Value to new property owners and to those whose property market value has increased by $1,000 or more compared to the previous year. Property owners have until May 15, 2025, or 30 days after receiving their notice to appeal their appraised value. 

Appeals can be submitted in person, by mail, or online using the Online Services Portal at www.bcad.org. 

For assistance with filing an appeal or for more information, contact BCAD at 210-242-2432 or https://help.bcad.org. 
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